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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Meredith Whitten 

on behalf of the 

Covent Garden 

Community 

Association

OBJ2016/1760/L 22/04/2016  03:59:09 Objection. The proposed canopy is inappropriate on a listed building in a conservation area and will 

encourage customers to congregate, causing noise and disturbance to adjacent residents. The use of 

signage is also inappropriate on a listed building and does not comply with Camden’s policies on 

advertising on historic buildings and areas.
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